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4941 Groveland Rd, Geneseo NY 14454

 Tel: (585) 243-5560  Fax: (585) 243-9269

www.hendersonequineclinic.com
We are currently switching to a digital system for Coggins (EIA) tests.  This will enable horse owners to view online and print their Coggins tests anytime that they are needed.  We are adding photographs to the Coggins forms, if you would like to send us photos of your horse ahead of time that would be very helpful!  Otherwise our doctors will take photos when they are out to draw blood for Coggins testing.

Guidelines for taking digital photographs for Coggins.

· The images must be clear and in color.

· There must be three images, one of the entire left side, one of the entire right side, and one of the face, including muzzle and ears.

· Each leg must be visible all the way to the coronets.

· The horse should fill approximately 90% of the photo, minimal human content in the photo

· The horse should not be wearing any tack or blankets (except halter or bridle)

· Ideally photo should be taken outdoors with the sun or light source behind the photographer.

· When taking side view photos, separate the legs to show markings inside the limbs.

Once you have your horses’ photos, you can e-mail them to us.  Please be sure to include your name, your horses’ name(s), and where they are stabled.  Ideally you should send medium size (640 x 480), low resolution photos.  You can e-mail them to us at office.hendersonequine@gmail.com
This e-mail is ONLY for coggins, and questions sent to this e-mail will not be responded to.
